
  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 










 

 

United States Department of the Interior 
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
 

Oregon State Office 

P.O. Box 2965 


Portland, Oregon 97208 


   IN REPLY REFER TO: 

3120(936.2) 

November 8, 2010 

NOTICE
 
JUNE 15, 2011 OIL AND GAS LEASE SALE CANCELLED
 

The competitive lease sale originally scheduled for June 15, 2011 is cancelled because there were no 
lands nominated for competitive sale. 

If you have any questions, please phone Donna Kauffman at (503) 808-6162. 

/s/ Christopher B. DeWitt 

Christopher B. DeWitt 
Chief, Minerals Section 
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